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7. Verbal Update from Transwaste 

 Committee Comment 

1. Gill Cox, Board Chair, Ross Pickworth, Director, and Jeremy Parker, JV Services Manager, of 

Transwaste Canterbury Limited, joined the meeting and gave a PowerPoint presentation.  

2. The Committee requested that a letter be drafted on its behalf to Ross Trotter, on his 

resignation, to thank him for his service over the past couple of years to the Committee. 

 Joint Committee Resolved CRLC/2023/00006 

Part C 

1. That the update from Transwaste Canterbury Limited be received by the Committee. 

Councillor Barber/Councillor McMillan Carried 
 Attachments 

A Transwaste Canterbury Limited - Canterbury Regional Landfill Joint Committee Update ⇨   
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